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Thursday 18th July 2018 

 

 

Year 6 Trip to The Henry Moore Foundation 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Just a reminder that Year 6 will be going to The Henry Moore 

Foundation in Perry Green on the second day back so we thought we’d 

send this heads up reminder. 

 

The trip will include a tour of Henry Moore’s home and studio, the 

chance to look at his artistic process and a range of sketches and 

sculptures. In addition, we will have the chance to explore the outdoor 

park area and sketch some of Moore’s large scale sculptures. The trip 

lends itself well to our IPC art topic, ‘They see the world like this,’ which 

runs through the entire year.  

 

Please provide your child with a packed lunch, drinks (no fizzy drinks or 

glass bottles please) and a small amount of spending money (we 

suggest a maximum of £5) for the gallery shop. Although we are hoping 

for good weather, the majority of the visit is based outdoors and so 

please make sure that your child has a light-weight jacket with them. 

 

This will be a wonderful opportunity to get to know our new students 

and we are confident that they will enjoy the visit. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Clare Bailey and Theresa Bryan 

 

Whitehill Road 

Hitchin 

Herts.  SG4 9HT 

 

Tel: 01462 621313 

 

 


